
Park Springs Neighborhood Association 
Meeting Minutes 

December 14, 2009 
 
 

Board meeting minutes of the PSNA at Ramos restaraunt 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM. Minutes from the November General meeting were 
read and approved with minor corrections. The treasurer's report was passed out to all.  
 
Allen will send Tom West the PSNA roster Excel file so that Tom can get new member info and 
inform them of the Google group. 
 
Joann spoke about the census importance and will see if she can get a speaker for our next 
general meeting. She will also send an article for Dory to include in our next newsletter. 
 
Germaine reported on her and Ivan's visit to the county commissioner's meeting regarding 
Whisper Valley "superiority". John will follow up at the next meeting. 
 
It has been announced that the next CAMPO meeting to discuss development of roads will be on 
January 11th. Joanne will personally pursue a copy of the signed agreement from Eastwood with 
the City of Austin to verify the existence of the document. 
 
It was agreed to have a cencus representative invited to speak at our February 8 general 
meeting. Joann will call to make the invitation. 
 
There has been no new information on the solar plant development. 
 
Though it is not located in our official PSNA boundary, the TXI expansion was discussed. 
 
We didl not take any action on the proposed ethanol unloading site or pipline transport to Johnny 
Morris Rd.  
 
With no new business to discuss, motion to adjourn was made at 9:30. 
 
 
 
 


